Chelsea Benner

From: Chelsea Benner

Sent: Thursday, September 19, 2019 10:00 AM

To: cruseandassoc@kvalley.com

Cc: Lindsey Ozbolt

Subject: BL-19-00013 Bugni Survey comments
Attachments: BL-19-00013 Bugni Commnet PW Survey Review.pdf

Good Morning,

PW has had a chance to review the preliminary survey. Please update with the minor suggested changes, and address
the access comment directly with the public works department. Once this has been done please resubmit a preliminary
survey for review.

Thank you!

Chelsea Penner

Planner I

Kittitas County Community Development Services
411 N Ruby Street, Suite 2 Ellensburg, WA 98926
(p) 509-962-7506 (f) 509-962-7682
chelsea.benner@co.kittitas.wa.us




